Spruce, Sycamore and Walnut

Friday 8th July 2022

News and Reminders

As this is our last newsletter of the school year, we would like to say a massive thank you for all of your support throughout this academic year. We hope you all have a wonderful and safe summer. Year 5 we are looking forward to seeing you in September and Year 6 we wish you well as you all start at your secondary schools.

Final dates and reminders:

Year 6 Young Enterprise Event: Friday 15th July Year 6 end of year party: Monday 18th July

Year 6 end of year production and celebration assembly: Wednesday 20th July.

End of Summer Term: 1pm on Wednesday 20th July.

Homework

The final homework for this year will be set on Monday 11th July.

Our Learning

The final few weeks of the term have been filled with amazing learning and different events. Our first official sports day in three years was a success and the children performed brilliantly, especially considering the heat. In Computing, the children have made stop-motion animations and some of these can be viewed on Seesaw. Many of the children enjoyed the bikeability sessions and Year 6 attended a celebration event and service at Dorchester Abbey. The Year 5 children have been developing their writing skills while reading 'The Explorer' and have also used drama and role play to generate ideas. Year 6 have been busily rehearsing for their end of year production and have also been developing their own businesses after completing Young Enterprise. We would like to say a massive thank you to The Griffin Trust for funding this event for the children.



